
Beechwood Primary School 

 

Please note these are generic concerns, child specific concerns will be addressed in person 

 

Analysis of suggested improvements from the End of KS2 Questionnaire July 2018  

 

Suggested Improvement What we are doing about it/plan to do about it 
None  

 

 

Analysis of suggested improvements from the End of KS1 Questionnaire July 2018  

 

Suggested Improvement What we are doing about it/plan to do about it 
Communication of homework or last 

minute things needed, relying on 

children to inform parents doesn’t 

always work 

 

We use homework sheets, Seesaw and text messaging to inform parents of the vast majority of 

homework tasks/things needed for class. As the children progress through Year 2 we like to try to 

further develop their independence; towards the end of the year, at times, we do ask children to tell the 

parents what their homework is. Next year, we will look at also sending a message to parents so they 

know what the children are talking about when they explain their homework/things that they need. 

More notice on PTA events 

 

PTA events are always planned at PTA meetings, at least half a term prior to the event happening and 

minutes from the meetings are sent to all families. Some of the key dates are also put on our Dates for 

your diary however we usually send this out before the first PTA meeting of the school year. Next year 

we will hold off on sending out the dates for your diary and ensure that we also include the PTA dates. 

 

 

 

Analysis of suggested improvements from the End of EYFS Questionnaire July 2018  

 

Suggested Improvement What we are doing about it/plan to do about it 
Informing parents in person of the end 

of year attainment  

 

We currently offer parents in Y2 and Y6 the opportunity to collect their child’s SATs results and we also 

offer the parents in Y1 the opportunity to collect their child’s phonics score. Any scores that are not 

collect are sent home in the child’s end of year report. From next year we will also offer EYFS parents 

the opportunity to collect their child’s end of year attainment data. 

To double check data being sent home 

is correct before releasing it 

Procedures have been revisited and reviewed. From now on all information sent home will be double 

checked by a different member of staff before it is given to parents 

 


